Hammond, Abigail M

From: John H. Seibert <John.Seibert@ncdor.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, March 07, 2018 2:51 PM

To: Hammond, Abigail M

Subject: Request for Extended Period of Review - 17 NCAC 05
Abby,

| am formally requesting an extension of time until April 19", 2018 for the above referenced rules to work through staff
guestions, suggestions and evaluate any impact on potential future tax disputes.

As always, thank you for your assistance and suggestions.

Regards,
John

John H. Seibert

Assistant Director - Corporate Tax Division
North Carolina Department of Revenue
T(919) 814-1079

F(919) 733-1821

john.seibert@ncdor.gov

E-Mail correspondence to and from this sender may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law, and may be
disclosed to third parties.



